
We meet on the 2nd Monday of the month with a start time of 7.15pm at The Great Northern Railway Tavern, Hornsey 
High Street.  Drop in and say hello!  

 

 

 
 
 
 

Cycle Superhighway 1 
 
Although Cycle Superhighway 1 is not fully open yet, the 
Haringey section (from Stamford Hill station to White 
Hart Lane at the junction of Church Road and Tottenham 
High Road) is in place. 
 

 
 
As we’ve already mentioned on our website, we feel 
there are a number of problems with the route through 
Haringey. One of the issues is shared space, with 
pedestrians and cyclists being brought into conflict on a 
busy stretch of the High Road between Seven Sisters tube 
station and the College of North East London. 
 
As can be seen in the photo below, CS1 narrows to 
become shared space right by the main doors of CONEL, 
just when it should be segregated in order to prevent 
conflict. 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Sign for Cycling 
 
In May 2016, London elects its next Mayor. LCC has just 
launched its biggest campaign yet, Sign for Cycling. We 
want London’s next Mayor to make cycling safe and 
enjoyable for everyone. They must create more space for 
cycling, encourage more local journeys to be made by 
bike, and tackle lorry danger. 
 
You can tell the Mayoral candidates that you want a city 
that is greener, healthier and easier to get about. Please 
sign the petition today: www.signforcycling.org 
 
We will be working hard to ensure that people in 
Haringey support the campaign. If you want to get 
involved to help spread the message, for example by 
helping us flyer, tag bikes, or collect petition signatures, 
please contact us haringey@lcc,org.uk. You can also find 
out more about supporting the campaign here: 
http://bit.ly/ChampionLCC 
 
 

Kidical mass 
 
The first ever “North London Haringey Borough Kiddical 
Mass” is set to take place on Sunday 20th March. The 
event, organised by Deborah Willemen, will take the 
form of a family cycle ride from Lordship Recreation 
Ground hub to Tottenham Green, where the group will 
get together in front of Town Hall on the new Cycle 
Superhighway 1. 
 
All are welcome to join the event and participants are 
asked to arrive at 2pm for a 2.30pm start. 
 
Further details can be found on the organisers’ Facebook 
page: 
https://www.facebook.com/events/1150195701693560/ 
Or search online for:  
KIDDICAL MASS NORTH LONDON TOTTENHAM 
 
 

Bikehangars update 
 
As we’ve mentioned on several occasions, Bikehangars 
are continuing to be installed in Haringey, and there are 
currently 12 in the borough. 
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We meet on the 2nd Monday of the month with a start time of 7.15pm at The Great Northern Railway Tavern, Hornsey 
High Street.  Drop in and say hello!  

 

 

 
If you live somewhere with no secure bike storage, or the 
nearest bikehangar is full, consider asking your 
neighbours to join you in asking Haringey Council to 
install one near you. Anecdotal evidence shows us that 
where a number of people in the same road ask for a 
bikehangar, there is more of a chance of one being 
installed. 
 
Follow the instructions in this document to apply for a 
bikehangar near you: 
 
http://www.haringey.gov.uk/sites/haringeygovuk/files/bi
kehangar_information_20150400.pdf  
 
 

 
 
 

Bike stands as “art” 
 
In case you’ve missed the media coverage on this, you 
may be amused about the recent bike rack issue in 
Turnpike Lane. 
 
Haringey Council installed a number of safety pin-style 
bike racks at Turnpike Lane station at the junction of 
Langham Road and Westbury Avenue. The racks were 
part of the overhaul of Wood Green, which included 
improving bike parking facilities. Sadly, the 18 racks have 
been installed incorrectly, the result being that only a 
maximum of 9 bikes can be locked up at any one time. 
Depending on the way they are used, with some users 
parking their bikes flat against several stands, the 
capacity is sometimes limited to 4 or 5 bikes. 
 

 
 
Haringey Council claim they have been installed as an ‘art 
installation’ which has angered some local residents. 

Although bike parking facilities haven’t been improved as 
much as we would have liked, the stands are part of the 
closure of a rat run in Langham Road, and the road is 
much nicer to cycle along now. 
 
 

Bike-friendly café review - Craving Coffee, N15 
 
Craving Coffee is a small café in a very unobtrusive part 
of South Tottenham. Although it doesn’t look much like a 
cafe from the outside, surrounded as it is by light 
industrial units and mud from a nearby waste disposal 
unit, it’s well worth a visit, especially as they have 
installed a Sheffield rack right outside, making it very 
easy to visit by bike. 
 
Great coffee and delicious cakes, together with a variety 
of breakfast/brunch items, make this an ideal place to 
visit if you’re in the area, perhaps cycling along the Lea or 
taking a spin in Markfield Park. 
 
Craving Coffee is open 7 days a week, from 10am until 
5pm, and Thursdays & Fridays until 11pm for Tottenham 
Social Street Food Residencies. 
 
Further details can be found on their website: 
http://www.cravingcoffee.co.uk/ 
 
------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
If you know of a community project, a bike shop or a bike 
friendly cafe in your area that you’d like us to feature, 
please get in touch with us at Haringey@lcc.org.uk. If 
you’d like to write your own review, please email it to the 
same address. Please include photos, if possible. 
 
 

COMMUNITY CYCLING NEWS 
 
Can you offer a community cycling group in Haringey 
either spare time, or spare parts? Let us know and we’ll 
put you in touch! Email us at Haringey@lcc.org.uk or 
contact us via Twitter @haringeycyclist 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Help needed 
There’s a lot more we could be doing to help improve 
cycling in Haringey – but we need more volunteers to 
make change happen.  
 
Do you take photos or bad cycle lanes on your commute? 
Know how to edit a website? Happy to take some flyers 
to your local café?  
 
Please contact us to help to make Haringey better for 
everyone: haringey@lcc.org.uk 
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